<insert name here>

Address

City, state, Zip

January 3, 2006

Dear <insert name here>

I (We) urge you to support legislation for a moratorium on horseshoe crab harvesting to help prevent the extinction of the Red Knot rufa subspecies. 
Legislation to be introduced by Delegate H. Morgan Griffith (R) will declare a moratorium on landings or importation of horseshoe crabs in Virginia until the Red Knot rufa subspecies reaches its target population of 240,000 birds. 
Red Knots on the Delaware Bay declined from approximately 100,000 in 1990 to 15,000 in 2005. The decline in Red Knots is specifically related to the overfishing of horseshoe crabs that targeted egg-bearing female crabs.  The result was a decrease in horseshoe crab eggs available to foraging shorebirds and is the major cause of the decline of the Red Knot population.

The Red Knot shorebird makes the longest migratory route of any bird – approximately 18,000 miles roundtrip.   The Red Knots feed almost exclusively on horseshoe crab eggs during spring migration on Delaware Bay beaches.

 Please support this important legislation and protect the Red Knot from possible extinction. 
Sincerely, 

<Insert individual or organization name here>

